
Region 4 Newsletter 
 

The officers have been preparing for multiple events. Thank you all 
for coming to the Fall Region 4 meeting. The officer team was pleased to 
have everyone attend. 

 
The Spring Region meeting is being held at Cordova High School, 

2239 Chase Dr, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 on February 2, 2019. 
Registration begins at 7:45 a.m. with the 1st general session beginning at 9 
a.m. and due to competition, the fall region meeting is slated to end at 5:00 
p.m.  Chapters are requested to bring two complementary pieces of fleece, 
approximately 1  yards each. For one of the activities during competition,2

1  

we will be making blankets for the children of the Paradise fires with that 
fleece. Feel free to hang around to help 
clean up afterwards. 

 
Region Officer candidate 

applications are due online no later than 
January 26, 2019. Applications are online 
and can be retrieved from the official 
California FCCLA website. 

 
State conference is being held in 

riverside, CA from April 27th-30th. The Region officers are attending and 
can't wait to see everyone there. 
 

Region 4 has an Instagram (ca.fccla.4). Give us a follow to keep up on 
all events for the region or any activities. If you want to be featured on the 

official region 4 FCCLA Instagram give us a follow. 
Send us pictures of a cool activity your chapter did 
recently along with a small 
description of the activity. 

 



Some dates to remember include: 
*Region 4 Spring meeting is 2-2-2019 at Cordova High  
 
*The 2019 FCCLA Capitol Leadership Experience is February 10-12-2019 in 
Sacramento, CA.  
 
*CA State Leadership Conference is 4-27-30 in Riverside, CA. 
 
*National Leadership Conference is 06-30-2019 through 07-4-2019 in 
Anaheim, CA. 
 
*Last day for affiliation for the 2018-2019 school year is May 31, 2019. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns dm us on the official instagram or email 
Dianne Goldman at ​dgoldman@fcusd.org​. If you have any pictures email Evan Heidt at 

evan.heidt11@gmail.com ​ to be featured in the region scrapbook or in a future 
newsletter.  
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